Come Welcome 2018 in with a bang!

The Directors Staff is hosting a New Year’s Eve party at the Wyndham Hotel in North Little Rock and all
are invited!

The Party is BYOB and we ask that everyone bring food to share. Joan and Wayne Launius also plan to
have a "Dirty Santa" event during the party. If you wish to participate, please bring a "gift" with you to
the party. Please keep the cost below $20 per item.

Don’t forget the deadline to reserve rooms at the Wyndham Hotel at a reduced rate of $94 plus tax has

been extended to December 15th. Please call the hotel at 501-907-4823. Please reference South Central
Shrine Association.

Please call Wayne Launius for more details 501-680-1137.
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